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A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL:

Eagleton Community,

Next week our 3rd, 4th and 5th grade students will start CMAS Testing.  This is a big
important test that is required by the state of Colorado.  Students will complete a test for literacy
and math.  Our 5th graders will also complete a test for science.  Please help your child by
making sure they attend school each day and are prepared to show all their learning by focusing
and doing their best!

Finally, this is the time to register your child for Summer Connections (Summer School)
at Eagleton! Below is information on how to register. You can also come to the office and fill
out a form and we can help you submit it online.



Thank you,

Janine Dillabaugh

Eagleton Principal

IMPORTANT DATES:
CMAS Testing April 11- April 23rd for 3rd, 4th and 5th graders

No School for Eagleton  - April 22nd

As always, thank you for your support.

Eagleton Elementary




